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NIACE Endorses Procap International as a Trusted and Reliable Provider of Capital 
Protection for Cryptocurrencies 
 
The management of NIACE would like to recognise Procap International as a trusted and 
reliable provider of capital protection for cryptocurrencies. For the past year, NIACE has 
been working closely with Procap International to develop new product offerings for their 
valued clients. From our interactions with Procap International, we were impressed by their 
industry knowledge, professionalism and a deep understanding of their client’s needs. This 
strong vote of confidence from the management team is a culmination of our partnership as 
NIACE looks to affirm and deepen the working relationship with Procap International.  
 
Therefore, after much anticipation, the management would like to formally endorse Procap 
International proposed capital protection programs for cryptocurrencies. This is a historical 
moment for NIACE as this will be the first time in the company’s history that we are tying up 
with another firm to offer a unique product specifically tailored to the needs of certain 
group of clients.  
 
This is a testament to the confidence we have in Procap International and we fully support 
the introduction of their capital protection programs for cryptocurrencies. NIACE is proud to 
be a partner of Procap International and we look towards deeper collaboration between the 
two companies. 
 
Note: Clients are advised to assess their own investment needs before deciding to purchase any 
product. NIACE’s endorsement of Procap International is not a call to action in any form but merely 
an invitation to treat. You are advised to conduct your own due diligence before making any 
investment decisions. 
 


